THURSTON PARISH COUNCIL

Parish Council Office New Green Centre New Green Avenue Thurston IP31 3TG

Tel: 01359 232854

e-mail: info@thurstonparishcouncil.gov.uk

website: www.thurston.onesuffolk.net



MEMBERS OF THE PARISH, PARISH COUNCILLORS AND GUESTS ARE INVITED TO

ATTEND THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING TO BE HELD ON

THURSDAY 20th May 2021

IN THE CAVENDISH HALL, CHURCH ROAD, COMMENCING AT 7.00PM

Due to changes in legislation, this meeting is being held in person rather than remotely. It is open to attendance in person by members of the public.

However, members of the public should be aware that numbers will be limited in order to comply with the Government's Covid restrictions. If you would like to attend please advise the Clerk to the Council at the earliest opportunity.

Members of the public not wishing to attend in person may submit written representations on issues they wished to be considered at the meeting

AGENDA

- 1. Opening and Welcome by the Chairman of the Parish Council
- 2. To receive apologies for absence
- 3. To confirm the minutes of the APM of 20th March 2019
- 4. To receive a report from the Stowmarket SaferNeighbourhood Team
- 5. To receive a report from the Chair of the Parish Council Christopher Dashper
- 6. To receive a report from County Councillor Penny Otton
- 7. To receive reports from District Councillors Harry Richardson and Wendy Turner
- 8. To receive reports from Parish Council Representatives
- 9. To receive reports from Village Organisations
- 10. To receive comments and items of concern from members of the public present

Christopher Daspher
Chairman of the Parish Council

